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Dear Families,  
 

Firstly Happy Mother’s Day to all the mothers… 

            It was so nice to have parents in the school on Wednesday to be toured around to the various 
places and to learn a little about your child’s middle school experience. Many of our staff mentioned 
the different energy that was felt that afternoon. Thank you to those that were able to join us and if 
you were not, then we look forward to welcoming you into the school at another time.  
 

What’s happening at Rockheights next week: 

Monday, May 9th     

Tuesday, May 10th     

Wednesday, May 11th      

• Noon - Music Pizza sales  

Thursday, May 12th       

• Class Photo Day in the morning 

• Chess Club at lunch in the LLC 

Friday, May 13th      

• Grade 7 and 8 students to Camp Pringle 

Looking Further Ahead: 

 
May 16th–19th  Rainbow Week 
 
May 19th Transition Afternoon for grade 8 

students 
 
May 20th  Pro-D Day 
  

 

Monthly District Snapshots:    
The May 2022 Middle Snapshot’s topic is a timely one as we look 
towards the end of the school year and transitions to next year! 
Please click on the following link for more information: Navigating 

Change and School Transitions 

 
 

for Friday, May 6, 2022 

http://cm.pn/96p2
http://cm.pn/96p2
http://cm.pn/96p2
https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/9a3726ad06f27930c8f015a0cbd5de7d949eac51bc056ba5df65c6fc75cb8bf0/Stakmail/271676/0/shared/0
https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/9a3726ad06f27930c8f015a0cbd5de7d949eac51bc056ba5df65c6fc75cb8bf0/Stakmail/271676/0/shared/0
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Code of Conduct Review–  
 

One of the steps that we take every year is a review of our student Code of Conduct. Our 
current Code of Conduct document is attached to this update or can be found on our school website 
by clicking Code of Conduct 2021-22. If you are interested please have a look and if there are any 
questions or suggestions for updates please send them to me by email at amaxwell@sd61.bc.ca  

 

 
We hope that everyone had a great Mother’s Day and we know that the next few weeks 

have many different events and activities as we get closer to the end of the school year and start to 
prepare for next year. If you have any questions or concerns please connect with your child’s 
advisory teacher or myself directly. 
 
.Sincerely,  Mr. Maxwell 

 
 
P.S. Some of you may have noticed this image in the last  
Parent Update. The township of Esquimalt ]has a fun 
activity for all residents so if your child is looking for 
something to do then please share this with them. It is an 
ongoing contest and people can enter as many times as 
they like. 
Good luck! 

RMS PAC News: Save the Date    
We rescheduled our Parent Education night with Dr. Lisa 

Gunderson to Tuesday May 31. We will be having it at the 

school and hope you can join us. More details to follow 

but please add it to your family calendars!   
 

 

https://rockheights.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/70/2021/04/Code-of-Conduct-2021-22.pdf
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